



Newsletter - Summer 2022

We hope you find something of interest in this newsletter. Please feel free to forward it on to colleagues ... and do get in touch with us if you want to ask anything about the contents.



Draft Mental Health Bill - call for evidence

You have until 16th September to respond to the proposals to amend the Mental Health Act in England and Wales. Parliament's Joint Committee of the Houses of Commons and Lords is scrutinising the Bill over the Autumn. The intention of the Bill is to improve patient choices and to address inequalities.